

August 14, 2012



Dr. Roseann Hogan
Associate Provost Institutional
Effectiveness and Planning
Texas A&M University-Commerce
P.O. Box 3011
Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Hogan:

Thank you for your letter of April 30, 2012, notifying the Commission on Colleges that the partnership that established a Multi-Institutional Teaching Center (MITC) located on the Midlothian campus of Navarro College and approved in our letter, dated April 13, 2012, has added one new member institution. The MITC, composed of Navarro College, Texas A&M University-Commerce, and Tarleton State University, has added the University of North Texas at Dallas to the list of institutions that make up the Midlothian MITC, effective April 25, 2012.

We shall add the information to your file and require no additional information.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle S. Wheelar

President

cc:

BSW/LBA:efk

-Dr. Dan Jones, President and Chief Executive Officer

Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson